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SCHOOL PHOTOS THIS FRIDAY!                      

We want to take the opportunity to remind 

you that individual (and sibling) school 

photos are being taken this coming Friday 

during school time. We look forward to 

seeing their photos! 

 

 

 

For information about safety measures in place 

at Aspire schools, please go to the Aspire 

website by clicking on the icon: 

               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PHOTO: Pupils in Berners-Lee Class investigating irreversible changes. 

Annual Nasal flu Vaccination 

programme 

A reminder that the flu vaccinations 

will take place at the school on 20th 

October. If you would like your child 

to receive this please follow the link 

below:                 
https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu 

Please ensure that you enter the full 

unique school reference code 

EE147079. Consent is required by 

midday Monday 18th October.  If you 

have any problems accessing the 

form, please call 01872 221105. 

CAR PARK                                                                      

Once again we have received reports of 

irresponsible parking in the staff car park.  We 

want to remind you again that the car park is 

for staff and disabled parking ONLY. If you 

have a blue badge please ensure that this is 

displayed in your window to avoid any 

unnecessary confusion. 

 

http://www.nansledanschool.org/web
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1434/coronavirus-covid-19
https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
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Thank you for your support, 

Mrs Vicky Dilnot 
Head of School 

 

 

Parking & Pick Up Time                                                                                                 

Since we reverted back to our normal school day finish time of 3:15pm, traffic congestion 

and parking difficulties have been a real concern. A number of you have contacted 

school to pass on your concerns and to ask about whether there are plans to add 

additional parking. 

We have already approached both our Estates team and the Duchy for discussions about 

how to increase our parking capacity and any plans for increased local parking that 

could be utilised by parents. None of these changes will happen in the short term but 

conversations will be ongoing and we will keep you informed. 

Staggered pick-up times were brought in as a Covid-19 infection control measure but 

resulted in a loss of teaching time across school daily. Prior to Covid, our collection time 

was always 3:15pm for all classes. In the meantime, our school has grown and perhaps a 

greater proportion of families are now travelling to school by car. 

We are now considering changing the format of the school day for pupils in KS1 and EYFS 

(Reception – Year 2) to explore if it is possible to enable an earlier pick up for these pupils. 

We will update you in due course.  

In the meantime, please know, we will supervise your children safely if you are ever tied up 

in the traffic. We don't want to add to anyone's stress and will always ensure children are 

supervised by staff and are well looked after while they wait for you. 

 

UPCOMING INSET DAY 

Please be aware that we break up for 

Half Term on Friday 22nd October and 

children return to school on TUESDAY 2nd 

November. 

We are closed for INSET on Monday 1st 

November. 
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